REPLY TO ATTENTION OF:

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

US ARMY MEDICAL RESEARCH AND DEVELOPMENT COMMAND FORT DETRICK, FREDERICK, MD. 21701-5012

December 19, 1986

SGRD-ZA

Doctor Joshua Lederberg President The Rockefeller University 1230 York Avenue New York, New York 10021

Dear Doctor Lederberg:

Thank you for meeting with me this week. I enjoyed the opportunity to discuss our program with someone who understands both the politics and the science. Thank you for agreeing to serve as an advisor to this Command and assist me in developing a long-term strategy for our BW Defense Program.

I look forward to hearing from you and learning your suggestions on other potential advisors in this area.

With best wishes for the Holidays,

Sincerely,

Philip K. Russell

Major General, Medical Corps

Commander